OiL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
HOBBS, NEW MEXIGCD

February 9, 1961

Continental Oil Company
P. O. Box 68
Eunice, New Mexico

Attention: Mr. J. R. Parker
Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of January 27, 1961 regarding the status of your
Hawk B-8 Well No. 3 located in Unit O of Section 8, T-21-S5, R-37-E.

We do have on file Form C-103 stating that on May 27, 1959 the Drinkard
zone was abandoned. However, there is a discrepancy between the informa-
tion on this form, which shows a bridge plug at 6055', and Form C-104,
which shows the PBID to be 6655'. We shall appreciate clarification of
this, and also, please state whether or not the Drinkard zone is plugged
and abandoned.

Yours very truly,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

Eric F. Engbrecht
Engineer, District 1
mc






